
Unilever Recalls Select Dry Shampoos Due To Benzene 
 

Recall Date:  18 October 2022    
 

Description:  Unilever United States issued a voluntary product recall to the consumer level of select lot 
codes of dry shampoo aerosol products produced prior to October 2021 from Dove, Nexxus, Suave, TIGI 
(Rockaholic and Bed Head), and TRESemmé due to potentially elevated levels of benzene. For a 
complete list of affected products please visit the Unilever website. 
 

The following products were sold at The Exchange: 

Product 
Description UPC Lot Codes Image 

Bed Head Dirty 
Secret Dry 
Shampoo  

6.2 oz 

615908432671 03061KK06, 04301KK07, 07140KK04, 
09131KK09, 09141KK09 

 

Dove Dry 
Shampoo Go 

Active  
5 oz 

 
079400470317 

01070KK05, 01131KK17, 01141KK17, 
03120KK08, 03120KK09, 03130KK09, 
03191KK18, 03261KK19, 05031KK20, 
05041KK20, 09150KK13, 11240KK16, 

11250KK16 
 

Tresemme Dry 
Shampoo 

Volumizing  
7.3 oz 

022400002422 

01170KK06, 01180KK07, 02070KK08, 
02080KK08, 05190KK13, 05200KK13, 
05200KK14, 01141KK21, 01151KK21, 
04011KK22, 04221KK23, 05201KK25, 
05211KK25, 08190KK16, 08200KK16, 
09160KK17, 09170KK17, 10160KK18, 
10190KK18, 12090KK20, 12100KK20, 

06301KK55, 0701155KK  

Tresemme Dry 
Shampoo Fresh 

and Clean  
7.3 oz 

022400005256 

01081KK15, 03170KK08, 03180KK08, 
04091KK16, 04101KK16, 05110KK11, 
05120KK11, 05181KK18, 09030KK14, 

09040KK14 

 
 

Hazard: Benzene is classified as a human carcinogen. Based on an independent health hazard evaluation, 
daily exposure to benzene in the recalled products at the levels detected in testing would not be expected 
to cause adverse health consequences. 
 

Remedy: Consumers should stop using the affected aerosol dry shampoo products and visit  
UnileverRecall.com for instructions on how to receive reimbursement for eligible products. 
 

Incidents/Injuries: To date, no illnesses or incidents related to these products have been reported.  
 

Sold at: Exchanges and other retailers. 
 

Consumer Contact:  If consumers have further questions, they may contact Unilever U.S. by calling (877) 
270-7412, Monday through Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 9 p.m. EST. 
 

Manufacturer: Unilever 
 

Recall #: 22-030 

https://www.unileverusa.com/news/press-releases/2022/unilever-issues-voluntary-us-recall-of-select-dry-shampoos-due-to-potential-presence-of-benzene/
http://www.unileverrecall.com/
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